
Skin Cancer and 
Sun Awareness Day

Most people have some moles on the skin which remain harmless 
all their lives, however any rapidly growing or changing moles 
should be shown to a healthcare professional. 

If you have any concerns, the dermatology unit will be able to 
check suspicious lesions and share important information on skin 
care and protection against the sun. Please note this is for mole 
checks ONLY - not rashes, warts, etc.

This is an ‘Open Day’
You do not need to book an appointment for this event!

If you have queries, please contact the Dermatology Secretaries 
on 01922 721172 ext 7585 or 01922 656336.

Tuesday 18 June 2019 
Walsall Manor Hospital 

(Route 107) 
8am – 2.30pm


